
       Posted: December 19th, 2016 

 

Congratulations to Dr. Jim Uniacke’s Lab! 

 

 

 

 

The Co-op Awards Committee has 

selected Dr. Jim Uniacke’s Lab from 

the University of Guelph, 

Department of Molecular & 

Cellular Biology as this year’s 

Guelph Co-op Employer of the Year. 

 

This award will be presented at the 

Co-op Awards Reception taking 

place in March, 2017. 
 


